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Dear Parents / Guardians 

As you know, over the last few years we have explored several options around offering wraparound 

care but due to so few parents using the provision we have never found an option that would be 

financially viable. Since the pandemic, we have had three different providers end their provision 

through financial issues. Our most recent wraparound club earlier this year was only used by 2 or 3 

children per night.  

To help with the mornings we now open the whole school from 8:30 a.m. but I know parents are still 

struggling at times with the evenings. I know several parents have made use of some excellent local 

child minders but that others are still stuck at times. 

Therefore, I am delighted to share the information with you that the local Community Centre will now 

be offering a club each night from September. The club will be from 3:30 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. each night 

at a cost of £5 per night. School staff will be able to escort the children straight from school to the 

club. 

The Community Centre have shared a flier with us about the provision – detailing cost and contact 

details (attached with this letter). Miss Price will be involved in the club so will serve as a good link 

between the club and school. Miss Price would be happy to answer any questions you have about 

the club too. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Kevin Manning 

Headteacher 


